
Primary Election Information 

 

  The Republican party will be holding a Primary election to determine which 

candidate will represent their party on the November General Election 

ballot. The party, not San Juan County, determine the rules surrounding 

who may vote in their primary election. The ballot you receive is based on 

the political party you affiliated with on your most recent voter registration 

application. 

  Republican – will automatically receive the Republican ballot 

  Unaffiliated – may request a Republican ballot by affiliating with the 

Republican Party up to and including on Election Day 

  Democratic, Green, Independent American, Libertarian, Constitution, 

United Utah – may request a Republican ballot by changing affiliation to 

Republican no later than June 19, 2020 

  If you choose not to vote in the Primary, you will still receive a ballot for the 

November General Election. 

 

 

 

 

 


